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6th October, 2017 

 

 

To:  Parents of Pupils in Reception 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Autumn Festival 
 

The Autumn Festival takes place on Wednesday and Thursday, 18th and 19th October at 9.10 a.m.  

We hope very much that you will be able to come and watch your child take part in one of these 

performances. 

 

The class will be performing as scarecrows.  Please could you provide a costume comprising of 

jeans, a checked shirt, wellies and a hat.  I would be grateful if these items could be brought 

into school, in a named carrier bag, by Monday, 16th October. 

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to come and see me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

E. Riches (Mrs.) 

Class Teacher 


